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Consider Agreement for Professional Legal Services 

Dear Members of the Commission 

RECOMMENDATION 

1. Find that the proposed contract is not a "project" under the California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines section 15378(b)(4) in that it does not involve a
commitment to any specific project which may result in a potentially significant
impact to the environment.

2. Approve and authorize the Chair to execute the attached Agreement for Professional
Services between LAFCO and attorney William Dillon for legal services from February
7, 2019 through February 28, 2021, for a total not to exceed amount of$50,000 per fiscal
year.

DISCUSSION 

The Commission has contracted with the County of Santa Barbara County Counsel's Office for 
legal services for a number of years. The most recent Deputy County Counsel assigned to LAFCO 
is Senior Deputy Bill Dillon, who has served to Commission since 2006. 

Mr. Dillon retired from the County Counsel's Office on December 31, 2018. The Commission is 
interested in contracting with Mr. Dillon to continue to provide legal services for at least the next 
two years. 

Commissioners: Steve Lavagnino, Chair+ Roger Aceves+ Craig Geyer, Vice-Chair +Joan Hartmann + Shane Stark+ 
Etta Waterfield + Roger Welt + Das Williams+ Executive Officer: Paul Hood 
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